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ORANGE COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARIES WILL CLOSE ON  
JUNE 6, 2014 FOR STAFF TRAINING EVENT 

 

Orange, VA – The Orange County Public Libraries will be closed on Friday, June 6, 2014, for 
a staff training event.  All library locations are scheduled to reopen on time Saturday, June 7, 
2014. 
 
Items returned in the Library’s outdoor bookdrops on Friday, June 6, 2014, will be credited as 
having been returned on Friday, June 6, 2014, to ensure that no customer incurs additional 
fines due to the closure.  
 
For more information please contact the Administration Office at (540) 672-3313. 
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